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September 10, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians:  

Thank you for your cooperation and collaboration as we move forward in 
the school year. This year already has been filled with many positive moments 
and we are just starting. 
 

In a continued effort to focus upon safety, please note that during the week 
next week, there will be a series of drills. We will be practicing Church evacuation 
drills for students who attend weekly Masses. We will practice an evacuation drill 
for an all-school Mass. We will also be practicing an all school lockdown during 
the week next week, with assistance from the Elmwood Park Police Department. 
The teachers will supportively work with their classes to help students prepare for 
these drills. 
 

We have scheduled a fire drill with the Elmwood Park Fire Department for 
later in September. We have practiced fire drills as a school already on our own to 
help prepare for an “official fire drill” with the fire department present. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions at all. 
 
Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 
Principal 



September 10th & 11th 
8:00 am - 3:00 pm

and 

Parent’s Night on September 10th
7:50 pm - 9:00 pm

From picture books to adult best sellers, everyone can find a new favorite!    
Your child will visit the book fair with their class on Wednesday and 

Thursday during the school day. Parents are welcome to join their child when 
their classroom attends the book fair.  Families can also shop online.

All online purchases will ship directly to your home too! 

Online Book Fair
http://www.scholastic.com/bf/stcelestineschool

September 4th - 17th

Parents may shop the book fair on Parent’s Night starting after the first 
classroom presentation as well. Shop for your young readers or help build the 
classroom libraries. To do so, check out the classroom wish lists at the Book 

Fair or pick a book on your own to donate! 

Please note that Scholastic does charge 10% sales tax on all transactions.  
Please consider giving your child an extra dollar to cover the tax. It is very hard 
saying no to a $4.95 book when children only have $5. We highly recommend using  

e-Wallet, Scholastic’s safe, cashless way for your child to shop at the book fair.  
For more information, see the attached flyer. 

We need volunteers!
If you are available to help setup on Tuesday night and/or 
volunteer for the book fair, please sign up for a time slot 

at https://signup.com/go/aeJJjZK
Book fair is always a fun event to help out at!

Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Happy Reading!!

Arwen Krus arwenpez@gmail.com

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/stcelestineschool
https://signup.com/go/aeJJjZK
mailto:arwenpez@gmail.com




For online orders to count towards the fundraiser, they must be placed for pickup only from the
restaurant location of, and during the hours of, the fundraiser. Delivery orders and gift cards do

not qualify. $150 minimum event sales required to receive any donation.

CHIPOTLE FUNDRAISER FOR

ST. CELESTINE 
PARENT'S CLUB

25% OF EVENT SALES GET DONATED TO THE CAUSE

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 17TH | 4-8PM
500 W NORTH AVE, MELROSE PARK, IL, 60160

ORDER ONLINE FOR PICKUP USING CODE 3AH8C4A
OR SHOW THIS FLYER IN RESTAURANT



PROMO CODE: 3AH8C4A

3AH8C4A



 

 

 

 

 

Girls & Boys Basketball 
Registration Now Open 

   REGISTRATION: September 3rd - September 17th 
Season:  October - January  

(Practices are scheduled to the coaches discretion and games can/will be any day of the week) 

Cost: $170 - includes uniform 
Grades: 4th-8th BOYS and GIRLS 

LATE REGISTRATIONS CANNOT BE ACCOMODATED!!! 

 

To register and make payment, please visit: 

Basketball Registration 

 

 
All Athletes will need to complete an IESA form to participate. This needs to be 

completed by you and your child’s doctor. This needs to be turned in before the first 
day of practice. The form can be found on the IHSA website or click below 

Medical Release Form 

https://registration.teamsnap.com/form/13399
https://www.ihsa.org/documents/sportsMedicine/2020-21/PreParticipationPhysicalForm.pdf


DO YOU LIKE TO SING?????? 

 

HAVE YOU EVER THOUGHT ABOUT JOINING THE PARISH CHOIR?????? 

 

Come, join your fellow singers! 

Rehearsals are one a week on Wednesday evening at 6:30 

No experience needed- just a joyful heart. 

 

POSITIONS OPEN:  Soprano, Alto, Tenor and Bass 

 

PHYSICAL QUALIFICATIONS: Must be able to carry light musical 

Notes part way across the church. Must a sufficient vision to see the  

Director ten feet away. 

 

EXPERIENCE: No application accepted form person who have not 

sung, hummed or whistled in the tub os shower. 

 

WAGES: Satisfaction and joy  in God’s service 

 

FRINGE BENEFITS:  Social Security, we promise you the security of social  

fellowship with other members of the choir. 

 

HOURS: Sunday mornings with occasional opportunities  

(at above mentioned wages) 

 

VACATIONS: Missed rehearsals and church services are primarily a matter  

of conscience and ability to return the glares of the Director will be overlooked. 

 

RETIREMENT: No particular age, but…. It is generally determined by prayer, 

printed notes, getting to small, notes to high, church to hot (or cold) or organist 

unable to play the notes you sing. 

 

REHEARSALS: Once a week. One Wednesday off in a month with a few 

more free Wednesday’s off throughout the season. 

 

APPLY: By attending next rehearsal 

 

FIRST REHEARSAL WILL BE ON SEPT 17 AT 6:30-7:45 IN THE MUSIC ROOM 

YOU CAN ENTER THROUGH THE PASTORAL CENTER 

 

 

 

 
 



 



 



 



 





Join 
pack 

Saint Celestine Pack 4690
proudly provides our

community with a safe,
supportive environment for

children K-5th grade to
develop character through
the Cub Scout Principles,
learn life skills, serve our

community, make new friends,
and have great adventures! 

Monthly Events

Pack 4690 Welcomes everyone

fill out the form on the
link below or 

contact us directly
for more information

Rain Gutter Regatta 

Pinewood Derby 

Rocket Launch

Bowling Outing

Fundraising

Blue & Gold Banquet 

SPECIAL EVENTS

Den Meeting 
Pack Night 
Scout Mass 
Hike or Pack Outing 

Pack 4690 welcomes all chidren and their families
from our area. Our pack currently has scouts from
Elmwood Park, Chicago, River Grove, and beyond!

Cubs Game

Lock-In

Summer Picnic

4th of July Parade

Camping

And More! 

JASON MESKE
Cubmaster

pack4690.info@gmail.com



Den Meetings JOIN AT ANY Age

Kindergarten

On my honor I will do my best to do my duty to God and my country and
to obey the Scout Law; to help other people at all times; to keep myself

physically strong, mentally awake, and morally straight.

Scouts work together with their age group to

participate in activities and work on projects that are

related to an adventure. Their accomplishments help

them  learn the skills they need to progress in rank.

1st Grade 2nd Grade

3rd Grade 4th Grade 5th Grade
Pack Nights

The pack meeting brings all of the dens in the pack

together for the purpose of recognizing scout

achievements, communicating information about

upcoming events, and providing a program that

enriches the scouting experience. Learn & Grow Together

Parish EventsFamily Bowling Cubs Game

Pinewood Derby

Family Hikes

Scout Masses

Rain Gutter

Regatta

Rocket Launch

Pushmobile

Derby Race 

Field Trips

Service

Opportunities
Scouts explore nature preserves, trails, and more

with their families as a pack once a month. 


